
From: Jarnagan, Harry (Consultant)
Sent: Tuesday, February 10, 2009 6:59 AM
To: Williamson, Alec; Preedy, Matt
Subject: RE: Revised Project Descriptions
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I plan to have Rudy Lemus help me out by doing the drafts.  I believe that he could have those to you by this 
afternoon sometime, but I will check with him. 
  
Thanks. 
  
  
Harry Jarnagan 
Deputy Program Manager 
  
Alaskan Way Viaduct  & 
Seawall Replacement Program 
Seattle, WA 
  
Office: 206-267-6893 
Cell: 209-327-8577 
  
 

From: Williamson, Alec  
Sent: Monday, February 09, 2009 5:30 PM 
To: Jarnagan, Harry (Consultant) 
Subject: RE: Revised Project Descriptions 
 
Yes, I would be happy to help out with that.  When will we be seeing a draft? 
 

From: Jarnagan, Harry (Consultant)  
Sent: Monday, February 09, 2009 4:56 PM 
To: Williamson, Alec; Amiri, Ali; Preedy, Matt 
Cc: Robison, Jim (Consultant); Anderson, Ward; Greco, Theresa 
Subject: Revised Project Descriptions 
Importance: High 
 
Matt, Alec, and Ali, 
  
I just received a phone call from Glenn Davis at Goldsmith.  The final thing needed to submit our budget / aging / 
funding plan to the Legislature is our revised project descriptions to reflect the single bored tunnel on the Central 
Waterfront, and other changes in delivery that we are contemplating (for example the reduced scope in the BST). 
  
We can prepare forthcoming draft project descriptions, but could I ask that you review them and approve / 
comment so that we can provide our final descriptions to Glenn Davis by Wednesday close? 
  
Thanks.  Please let me know if this might be a problem. 
  
  
Harry Jarnagan 
Deputy Program Manager 



  
Alaskan Way Viaduct  & 
Seawall Replacement Program 
Seattle, WA 
  
Office: 206-267-6893 
Cell: 209-327-8577 
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